Mediterranea Ecogarden Javea Brian & Susan Mullins Urb. Cumbre Del Sol Magnolias 140 03726 Benitachell Alicante

670 559 623

24th March 2005

Dear Raul & Marlene,

We are so pleased with our new garden which you have finished today, that we just had to write and thank you personally.

Everything about the garden from the design, through to the plants and trees used, has been better than we ever imagined. Raul and his team have worked so hard that it made us realise it would have been impossible to have attempted all the work ourselves. Even apart from the work involved, Raul's knowledge of Spanish plants and where best to place them has given us a garden which will grow well and flourish – we would have just been guessing and would have probably seen a lot of plants die if we placed them ourselves.

As you know, we had a quote from another company which was for a lot more money than yours. In fact one of our neighbours chose this other company to do their garden. Well, now that the two gardens are finished, it is obvious to everybody that our garden is far superior to the other much more expensive one. So, not only do we have a fantastic garden – we have saved thousands of Euros as well!

Well, having now told you how pleased we are, we would be more than happy to recommend you to anyone else who is considering having their garden done. Please feel free to use this letter as a testimonial and show it to anybody who may be interested. Also, if anybody would like to telephone us to ask any questions about the quality of your work, they may call us on the number above.

Thank you for everything, it has been a real pleasure dealing with you both!

Regards

Brian & Sue Mullins

## Marleen De Clerco

Van:

"paul spencer" <spencer279@hotmail.com>

Aan:

<info@villascasas.com> <spencer279@hotmail.com>

CC:

maandag 13 maart 2006 17:01 Verzonden:

Onderwerp:

Brian & Jan Spencer

Casa Cuatro Pinos

Calle Gioachinni Rossini

Javea

Dear Raul & Marlene

Just a short note to say thank-you for the excellent job Raul has done on our Garden.

The end result is a credit to Raul for all the effort and knowledge he has put into the design and planting, particle the seven palms and the olive tree, that were so reasonably priced when compared to the local garden centers, we were able to get everything we needed all within budget.

We would also like to thank-you Marlene for all your organization skills in bringing our project to a brilliant conclusion, including the boundary walls, bar-b-q & terrace flood lighting ect ... ect.

We would not hesitate in recommending "Mediterranea Eco Garden", we would welcome anyone considering using your services to come and view our garden.

Once again thank-you so much for helping us to achieve our dream!

See you soon,

Brian & Jan Spencer

Are you using the latest version of MSN Messenger? Download MSN Messenger 7.5 today! http://messenger.msn.co.uk

To Marken e Raul

Just to say a very sig thankyou for creating such a teautiful garden You worked very hard to get things Just as we wanted a we are very pleased with the final result.

for have helped to complete our dreams e we would recommend you to everyone.

Muchas gracias

MR & MRS R R GLENN 30 LUDWIG VAN BEETHOVEN BALCON EL MAR JANGA